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Welcome to January and February 

Newsletter! 
 

We celebrated quite a few birthdays in the two months. We had 

various activities such as pizza and cake making. We had a service 

visit from our local church delivered by Jean from our local church.  

 

 



Harley House are the proud winners of being the Best Decorated Home for 

Christmas 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

The residents helped in making some yummy banana cakes 

 

 

 

  



 

  



The residents did lots of Activities, here is just some pictures taken.  

  



 

 

  



 

  



 

Jean Delivering a service from the local church. 

 

 

  



Residents have been busy singing and dancing. 

 

 

  



The residents made some cheese and tomato pizza, looked and tasted 

yummy! 

  



 

Lastly, we had some birthdays to celebrate. 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


